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The SSWG met on February 23rd and 24th to revise the SSWG Procedure Manual.  The SSWG Chairman will insert language developed subsequent to the meeting and distribute the updated manual for review by members before this year’s update is finalized.  TO’s will submit changes to their own data in the appendices, such as conductor rating methodology, and review, prior to final approval.  

 

ALDR’s are due to the SSWG, from ERCOT, on April 1st.

 

The second round shunt data comparison between planning and operations powerflow cases is due to ERCOT on May 1st. 

 

Raw data files for Data Set A are due to ERCOT on May 2nd. 
